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From: Bell, Larry B. <lbbell@eyenm.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 9:30 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Dear Sidney, 

My comment on the Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance is to ask for more community input and 
oversight of any permitting process for oil and gas development in Sandoval county.  This would at 
least be equivalent to any other zoning change approval for property use as is already in effect for 
other development purposes. 

Thank you for your time and help. 

Regards, 
Larry Bell 
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